Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
Under the Freedom of Information Act, for each school in the area where distance was used as an oversubscription criteria for admissions in September 2016, please provide the distance from the school of the last place offered for September 2016.

Please provide a breakdown by individual school. Please indicate whether the school is primary, middle or secondary.

Please send this information as a spreadsheet or csv file, e.g send the original file rather than one that has been converted to PDF.

Please find the relevant information attached. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

